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GOLD CLASS 

In November we had important and exciting events to celebrate. We really enjoy the sensory 

story and art work about Bonfire night and Fireworks. We created the lights display in our 

classroom, made and listened to different loud sounds (pop! bang! boom!), danced and even 

enjoyed hot dogs and popcorn. Children also learned about our history through another 

sensory story, remembering all the brave solders fighting for our country, experiencing what 

life was during the war. Another learning opportunity to get to know our world was during the 

outdoor lessons. We visited new outdoor area and made experiments with the water. 

Everyone had fun splashing, blowing at the leaves floating on the surface and learning the song 

about growing plants from the seed.  

 


